21st September

NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS

Dear Parent,

The nasal flu vaccinations will take place at your child's school on Thursday 12th October, please use the below link to complete either a consent form or a refusal for the vaccinations. The link contains the consent form and additional information such as FAQs regarding the vaccination. The link will close on Thursday 5th October.

https://nhslmms.azurewebsites.net/session/ab90c698

If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since September 2023 please disregard this message. If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 358 3397.

Kind Regards, Immunisation Team

Tel: 03333 583 397

